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Dear Sir or Madame

I am writing to object to the latest local plan proposals.

The council as a matter of principle should concentrate on developing brown field sites rather than destroy
green belt.

The addition of 300+ homes to Lymm is totally unacceptable on the grounds that the local schools are already at
capacity,
tRushgreen Road is not even a two lane road due to amount of cars parked on the road so additional housing
will only cause
additional traffic and thereby increase congestion and pollution.

Traffic round Warrington is a nightmare and building new houses will only make the problem worse.

The infra structure to support the amount of new housing proposed is not in place.

Developing the area next to Junction 20 on the M6 will create an unnecessary increase in heavy goods vehicles
and make getting out of Lymm extremely difficult. We already have difficulty getting onto the round about at
peak times
do to the lack of traffic control.

For the forgoing reasons I strongly object to the revised local plan in its current state.

Regards
Andy Rushman




